

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

March 2016

Dear Parent

A Trip to the Theatre Royal

On Friday 15th April, the children in Year 1 and 2 are going to travel by coach to the Theatre Royal in Plymouth to watch a performance of 'First Steps'.

The children will be leaving school at 12.15pm and returning to school at approximately 3.00pm. Children will have an early lunch on this day. Children should wear full school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.

The school has subsidised this trip to keep the cost as low as possible. However, to enable this educational activity to go ahead, a suggested voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child is requested; the activity can only take place if there are sufficient voluntary contributions.

Please complete the slip below giving your permission for your child to attend this educational outing and return it to school as soon as possible.

I would like to assure parents that there will be sufficient room on the coach for the children to sit two to a double seat, that seatbelts will be worn and checked by the teacher.

Yours sincerely

H) Alexander

Mrs Heather Alexander Key Stage 1 Leader



t: 01822 616044 f: 01822 610009 e: admin@tavistock-pri.devon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lynnette Selbie